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25th May 2022 
 

FAO: Parents & Carers of Year 6 Students 
 
RE: Summer School (August 2022) 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
We are delighted to announce that Denton Community College will be operating a Summer School for our new 
Year 7 students from Monday 1st to Friday 5th August 2022. This event will give your child the opportunity to 
participate in a range of exciting, stimulating and challenging activities from 9.00am to 3.00pm in and around 
our school building.  
 
We are planning a diverse programme of activities to engage the students throughout the duration of the 
provision. Activities will be delivered by our team of outstanding specialist teachers from across all subject 
areas as well as number of partner organisations. 
 
Each day will focus on enjoyment, developing a variety of transferable skills such as, team building, confidence, 
determination and communication, as well as providing opportunities for meeting and making new friends, all 
in their new school environment.  Your child should attend in comfortable clothing and footwear, suitable for 
a range of practical activities and also bring a bottle of water. Lunch and snacks will be provided each day.  
 
If you would like your child to have an opportunity to take part in our Denton Community College Summer 
School, please click on the link below and complete the form before by Monday, 13th June (Please note places 
are limited and will be allocated on a first come first served basis).  
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1x_U7GRbfmqFsqQpguKGNS5_jiZjoTmPDTggSZnRo5eY/prefill 
 
 
We will confirm your child’s place and send further details by Monday 27th June 2022. If you have any further 
questions please email summerschool@dentoncommunitycollege.org.uk. 
 
Please note, due to safeguarding we will not be able to offer your child a place if the school admission’s form 
has not been completed. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs H Duffy     
Head of Community     
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